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MEPA (ENV) 

From: Harwood. David [dave.harwood@stantec.com] 

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 9 2 8  AM 

To: Mepa, (ENV) 

Subject: Notice for The Environmental Monitor 

Please print the following notice in the next Monitor. Thanks. 

The Lunenburg Water District has applled to DEP for a Site Examination to permit a public water 

supply to withdraw up to approximately 1.4MGD of groundwater from the Nashua River basin in 

Lunenburg. The withdrawal will be from an existing well currently used by the P.J. Keating 

Company. 


David G. Harwood, PG 

Project Manager 

Slantec Consulting Services, Inc. 
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The content of this email is the confident~al property of Stantec and should not be copled, modified, retransmitted, or used 

for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies 

and notify us immediately. 
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